NHS

Walsall

Clinical Commissioning Group

GP and Healthcare
Professional appointments
are available in Walsall...

We would like all patients in our community to be able to see a local
GP or Healtheare Professional over the Christmas Bank Holiday period.

All four of our Extended Access Hubs in Walsall will be open
throughout December. If you need to see a GP or Healthcare
Professional and your practice is closed, please call 01922 501999
for an appointment.

Bank Holidays 11:00am - 1:30pm
(Christmas Day, Boxing
Day and New Year's Day)

Monday to Friday 6:30pm - 9:00pm
(except Bank Holidays)

Saturday and Sunday 10:00am - 3:00pm
(Pinfold and Broadway only)

The Extended Access Hubs
are appointment only. Please
call 01922 501999

if you need to book an
appointment.

For more information,
visit walsallccg.nhs.uk



https://walsallccg.nhs.uk



